
 

BUILDER MART 2020 EXHIBITOR 
NEW PRODUCT / SERVICE FORM 

 
 
The MBIA Communications & Public Relations Office will be working with their media contacts to secure 
editorial coverage about the Builder Mart. The media is interested in telling consumers about what is new 
in the marketplace and how it will improve their lives. If you will be showing something new at the 2020 
show, please complete this form and email to  khogle@marylandbuilders.org by August 31, 2020. 
 
 
COMPANY NAME    
 
CONTACT PERSON    PHONE NUMBER (  _)    
 
 
What new product or service will you be exhibiting at Builder Mart 2020?  Explain how it will improve the 
consumer’s lifestyle. If you have in a press release format, you may fax or email that as well. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Submit by August 31, 2020 to: 
Communications Department 

Maryland Building Industry Association 
khogle@marylandbuilders.org 




